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July 30, 2016 

 

Dear League Member,  

 

The League of Women Voters of Tallmadge values your membership and is looking forward to your 

participation during 2016-17.  Please use the enclosed form and envelope to update your information and 

to send us your dues today.  

 

As a member of the LWV you are joining other leaders in directly shaping the important issues that keep 

our community strong, safe and vibrant. As an LWV member, you are a part of an organization where 

educated, active leaders work to create change in their communities.  

 

When you join the LWV you get:   

 

 The “Voter” newsletter, with upcoming events of our League and area Leagues; reports on 

progress on local actions and programs; highlights of State and National League news; how you 

can get involved; and invitations to member educational and social gatherings. 

  

 Ample opportunities to learn more about policy matters, how government works, and how to 

affect change.  

 

 A chance to improve our community through education, outreach, and voter registration.  

Perhaps you would like some hands-on experience or are looking to learn a new skill this year.  The 

League offers many opportunities to do this, along with experienced member’s guidance.  We have a 

variety of ways to be involved, from short-term, one-time tasks to on-going opportunities.  

In these important months leading up to the Presidential elections there has never been a more urgent 

need for the reasoned, factual and civil voice the League of Women Voters brings to our community.  As 

a member, you are a crucial part of our non-partisan, hands-on work to safeguard democracy and create 

lasting change. 

The LWV will be at Circlefest on Saturday, August 20th from 5-8 p.m. We are in need of volunteers to staff 

the Voter Registration table -- if you can help out, please email Helen Fire at helen_fire@hotmail.com.   

We hope to see you on Thursday, August 25th for our annual “Smart Chicks Vote”.  Swing by the patio at 

the Firehouse/Danny Boys and enjoy light appetizers, refreshments and lively conversation on a variety 

of “hot topics”.  Bring a friend along for the evening – the League is always looking for new members!   

Thank you for your continued commitment to the League of Women Voters.  We are counting on you to 

renew today! 

  

Support democracy today; join the LWV!   

 

Kim Ray  

Membership Chair 
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